
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

August 2023 

 
Dear Resident 
 
Re:  Flordon Road, Speed Reduction 
 
I am writing to inform you that the Parish Council is looking into ways that speed can be 
reduced along Flordon Road to make it a safer place for users.  Market research was 
undertaken by the Parish Council in summer 2021 and this was an area of concern of the 
residents of Newton Flotman. 
 
The Parish Council have been in discussions with Norfolk County Council on different 
ways this can be effectively done.  The most suitable proposal is positioning “gateways” 
at the North end of Flordon Road and adding hatching along the road on the first bend – 
please see diagrams attached. 
 
As part of the application process, it is essential that residents along this part of Flordon 
Road are consulted.  The Parish Council would like to hear your opinions on these 
proposals.  This will be discussed at the next Parish Council meeting on Tuesday 26th 
September, 7:30pm at the Village Centre and we invite you to attend.  If you are unable 
to attend the meeting please send your comments to clerk@newtonflotmanpc.co.uk 
 
The Parish Council look forward to hearing from you 
 
 
Maria Hutson 
Clerk to Newton Flotman Parish Council 
 

Newton Flotman Parish Council 
 

Tel: 01508 447688 
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